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DEMERARA RIVER – High Voltage Transmission Line Towers - Height 

Restriction for Navigational Clearance and Vessel Passage 

The Maritime Administration Department (MARAD) wishes to advise that 
effective February 16, 2025, the construction of Two High Voltage Transmission Line 
Towers at Wales on the West Bank of Demerara and Garden of Eden on the East Bank 
of Demerara will commence.  
 
As a result, the vertical clearance will be restricted to 55 metres above mean high water 
springs at the completion of the installation of the suspended power cables.  
 
This operation is scheduled to conclude on March 01, 2025. 
 
The High Voltage Transmission Line Towers are bounded by the following coordinates: 
 
 

Name Latitude (N) Longitude (W) Remarks 

Wales (W.B.D) 06º 38ʹ.202 058º 12ʹ.820 WGS 84 (Zone 21) 

Garden Of Eden 

(E.B.D) 
06º 37ʹ.973 058º 12ʹ.131 WGS 84 (Zone 21) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

Insert of Chart BA 519 showing area of operation 
 

 
All mariners are required to navigate with extreme caution when in the vicinity, especially 
during this construction period. 
 
 
L Baird 
Harbour Master (Ag) 
For Director General 
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